
Buchanan Township Planning Commission 
Regular Meeting 
July 25, 2012 
 

 

CALL TO ORDER 
 
The regular July 25, 2012 meeting of the Buchanan Township Planning Commission was called to order by 
Chairman Stephanie Wagner-Hemminger at 7:00 pm. 
 
Members Present: Stephanie Wagner-Hemminger (Chair), Timothy Gray (Vice Chair), Janet Dehring, 

John Pitz, Kimberly Scarpone, and Dennis Wentworth. 
 
Members Absent: Thomas Pressey. 
 
Others Present: Planner Jay Kilpatrick, Williams & Works; two (2) township residents; no members 

of the press; Buchanan Township Building Official Chris Fuchs; Buchanan Township 
Ordinance Officer Joseph Kring; and Recording Secretary Cathy Ganus. 

 
PLEDGE OF ALLEGIANCE 
 
The Pledge of Allegiance was recited by those in attendance. 
 
APPROVAL OF MINUTES 
 
The minutes of the June 27, 2012 regular meeting was approved as presented. 
 
BRIEF PUBLIC COMMENT 
 
None. 
 
OLD BUSINESS 
 
Master Plan Update 
 
Wagner-Hemminger introduced Planner Jay Kilpatrick.  Kilpatrick gave a brief overview of the changes made 
to the Master Plan as a result of the June 27, 2012 regular Planning Commission meeting.  Kilpatrick also gave 
a timeline for completion of the updated draft. 
 
It was noted that due to a potential lack of quorum for the August 22, 2012 meeting, the meeting was 
rescheduled to Wednesday, August 29, 2012 at 7:00 pm. 
 
ADJOURNMENT 
 
There being no further business before the Commission, the meeting was adjourned at 8:53 pm. 
 
 
 
 
Cathy A. Ganus 
Recording Secretary 


